
 

 

16 June 2021 
 
Our Ref: 2021/251469 
File No: S116516.004 
 
Anna Kerr 
Principal Solicitor 
Feminist Legal Clinic Inc 
PO Box 273 
Summer Hill NSW 2130 
By email: anna@feministlegal.org 
 
 
Dear Anna 
 
Re: Feminist Legal Clinic (FLC) Accommodation Grants Program tenancy 
 
Thank you for completing your annual assessment against the general performance 
criteria for FLCs tenancy in the City’s Accommodation Grants Program at Benledi House 
in Glebe. 
 
I write to advise that the City has completed its review and that FLC have been rated a 
“C”. The City’s AGP annual review found that FLC has not satisfactorily met the City’s 
Accommodation Grants Program general performance criteria over the past 12 months. 
 
In reaching this rating, reviewers took into account FLC’s overall performance against 
the performance criteria specified in the licence as well as the outcomes from meetings 
with the City regarding FLC’s compliance with its lease obligations since February last 
year. 
 
Council will be advised of the C rating in a report this month.  Following the meeting, City 
staff will be in contact with FLC regarding the impact of this decision on FLC’s tenancy.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kirsten Woodward 
Manager Social Programs and Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


